Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Get Qutlook for i0S

Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul)

Wednesday, October 9, 2019 2:20 PM

Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)
dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com; Matt & Jen Lodahl
Re: Letter of support for 1946 Wellesley Ave

From: Matt & Jen Lodahl <lodahl.stp@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 2:34:37 PM ‘

To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com <dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com>
Subject: Letter of support for 1946 Wellesley Ave

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in complete support of the project @1946 Wellesley Ave. We live 2 doors down from the Nelsons and have
been neighboors for > 5 years. My daughter babysits for their kids. Our kids play together. My point is that we are all
part of a neighborhood family. The Nelson's project WILL NOT be outside of the look or feel of the neighborhood. Their
house will fit right in to the neighborhood. The Nelson's care about maintaining the look and feel of the neighborhood.
Their kids go to school in this neighborhood and Mindy grew up in this neighborhood. They are lifers :)

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Again, please accept our support for the project at 1946 Wellesley Ave.
Jennifer and Matthew Lodahl (Madigan, Ben and Joe)

1952 Wellesley Ave



Diatta, YaYa (Cl-StPaul)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Get Qutlook for i0OS

Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul)
Tuesday, October 8, 2019 4:29 AM
Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)
stadther@comcast.net

Fwd: Variance for 1946 Wellesley

From: Rich and Liz Stadther <stadther@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 8:12 PM

To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul)

Cc: dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com

Subject: Variance for 1946 Wellesley

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

BZA:

We support Dorian & Mindy Nelson in their request for a building

variance for their house at 1946 Wellesley.

Rich & Liz Stadther
1955 Wellesley
St Paul



Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)

From: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 9:58 AM

To: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)

Cc: dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com; Lori Korte
Subject: Re: 1946 Wellesley Project

Good Afternoon Yaya,

Please enter this letter of support into the city council hearing folder. Thank you!

Respectfully,
Matt

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Lori Korte <loril726@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 10:24:51 AM

To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com <dorian.nelson@hbfuller.com>
Subject: 1946 Wellesley Project

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organ

Hello Matthew,

We are writing in support of the project at 1946 Wellesley Avenue.
The Nelson's are a lovely young family just trying to make improvements to their home . We are backing their

renovation 100%.
Sincerely,

Steve & Lori Korte
1968 Wellesley Avenue
St Paul MN 55105
651-270-5264




